
 
 
 
 

Library Board Meeting 
July 20, 2021 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. in the Library Small Meeting Room. 
 
Members present:  Sam Marohn, Mary Bell, Kathy Rollins, Joan Rusch, Ruth 
Gruber, Kristy Bower and Cathy Forst. 
 
Secretary’s Report: 
 
The minutes for the June meeting were distributed at the meeting and approved 
as written. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
 
The bills for July total $23,944.98.  This includes payments to TLN.  Mary moved to 
pay the bills and Sam seconded.  Motion passed. 
In our regular account we have 516,994.47 and in our reserve account we have 
191,910.29 for a total of $707,914.76. 
 
The Revenue and Expenditure report was reviewed. 
 
The first state aid payment of $5,594.00 was received. 
 
Library Director’s Report: 
 
June Circulation---------9,244 
Door Count-------------- 2,311 
Total Patrons-------------3,412  
Collection Total-------- 76,154    
  



a. The Tiger Stadium talk was well attended. 
b. The plumber looked at the water fountain and will send us a quote for the 

bottle filler. 
c. According to the US census 15.4% of our population are seniors.  933 

patrons are seniors in our library (28% of total) 
d. Summer Reading—125 kids registered 
e. New hires:  Leah and Lydia working in reference and Loretta in circulation  

 
Old Business: 
 
None 
 
New Business: 
 
None 
 
Our business completed, the meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 
 
        Respectfully submitted, 
 
        Kathleen Rollins, Secretary 
KFR/cpf 
 
 
         
         
 

 

 


